New Over 50s Walking Tango Class Commencing 12 September 2022
Why do you think older people find walking with their dog so enjoyable? Is it the good company? Is it the chance to take some healthy exercise without really realising you are doing so? Or is it just the chance to get out of the house?
If you are over 50 and at all interested in experiencing all or any of these sensations without the need to have any actual dog by your side, then why not come along and try our new Over 50s Walking Tango Class on Monday afternoons 2-4pm at the Counting House, West Nicolson Street, Edinburgh.
All welcome. Cat and dog lovers alike. But no actual cats or dogs required or welcome (other than guide dogs).
No upper age limit. No partner required. No particular level of fitness required. This is a walking dance class only. Not an Argentinian boot camp.
So why not come along and give this a try. You know you could. You know you should.
For further details contact Toby .

